
 

 
 

   
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NO: PC-13-22 
 
I write in connection with your request for information which was received by 
the Policing & Crime Department at West Yorkshire Combined Authority on 28 
February 2022. You requested the following information: 
 
1. The date that the chief executive, Fraser Sampson, left the employment of 
the PCC. 
Fraser Sampson’s employment with the Office of the Police & Crime 
Commissioner of West Yorkshire ended on 15 April 2019. 
 
2. A copy of any press release issued at the time of his departure. 
We have completed our searches and I can confirm that there we’re no press 
releases issued at the time of departure 


